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St Mary’s Catholic First School 
Lucetta Lane, Dorchester, Dorset, DT1 2DD 

Tel: 01305 262258 

Fax: 01305 257101 
E-mail:  office@stmarysdorchester.dorset.sch.uk 

Website: www.stmarysdorchester.dorset.sch.uk 

 

 Head Teacher:  Mrs Paula Fearn 
          

 

         15
th

 January 2019 

 

Dance Festival 
 

Dear Parents, 

 

Reception Class will be attending a dance festival on Monday 4th February at 

Damers First School from 1.30-2.30pm.  

 

It is a wonderful event where other reception classes showcase their dances and we 

will do a performance. Sports Leaders also attend and do a few performances for the 

children and teach them some moves!  

 

As Damers is too far to walk as a class so we are proposing that parents if you could 

pick your child/ren up at 1.05pm and take them to the event we will meet you there. 

Please complete the slip below and return it by Thursday this week to say if this 

is possible and if you will be attending. You can then take them home if you wish 

after the event.  

 

Any questions or problems please see me.  

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

Mrs Coffin 

Reception Class Teacher  

 

 

Dance Festival 
 

Child’s name --------------------------------------------------------  

 

 I am able to take and collect my child to the Dance Festival at Damers First school          

 

 I am not able to take my child to the Dance Festival at Damers First school    

 

 I will be staying for the event 

 

 

 

Signed……………………………………………………………   Date ……………………. 

 

 


